

# Broncos News Roundup!



# Principal's Message:

What a wonderful first month it has been! I have truly enjoyed connecting with many of you and appreciate the strong partnership we are already building to support our students. To continue strengthening our school community, we are still in need of two parent volunteers to serve on our School Site Council (SSC). If you are interested, please contact the office by September 10<sup>th</sup>

#### You're Invited!

Our very first Coffee with the Principal of the school year will be on Sept 23rd. Come enjoy some yummy treats and a warm cup of coffee with Mrs. Sandoval-we'd love to see you there!

## Fall Picture Day is Coming!

We're excited to let you know that Fall Picture
Day will be on September 26<sup>th</sup>. Keep an eye outa flyer with all details will be sent home with
your child about a week before. We can't wait
to see those BIG smiles!

#### Important Dates

9/2: Sunshine Club Starts

9/3: All ELOP Clubs start

9/5: Lockdown Drill

9/6: Saturday School

(8am-12:15pm)

9/17: School Site Council

Meeting (3pm-4pm)

9/23: Coffee with the

Principal

9/25: Fire Drill

9/26: PICTURE DAYI

### Attendance Matters

We know how important every school day is for your child's success. To help support regular attendance, we'll be offering two Saturday School session in September. This is a great oppportunity for students to make up any absences and stay on track. We hope to see your child there!